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June 8, 2018 

 
Joint statement on fallen Milwaukee Police Officer 

 
From Alderman Terry Witkowski, Alderman Ashanti Hamilton, Alderman Michael J. Murphy, 

Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II, Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs, Alderman Nicholas Kovac, Alderman 
Jóse G. Pérez, Alderman Robert Donovan, Alderman Tony Zielinski, Alderman Robert Bauman and 

Alderman Cavalier Johnson  
 

As a body, the Milwaukee Common Council stands and mourns with the family and friends of Milwaukee 
Police Officer Charles Irvine, Jr. 
  
We can sometimes seem very divided – in these times perhaps more than most. Sacrifices like that made by 
Officer Irvine remind us of our capacity for service and love of others. Borrowing older words, he poured out 
the last full measure of devotion to his oath and to this community. 
  
We express our deepest sympathies to those he leaves behind and commit ourselves to honoring his 
memory. 
  

 


